
July 6, 2022 

First Baptist Church of Ahoskie 

312 West Main Street   Post Office Box 649   Ahoskie, North Carolina 27910 

www.fbcahoskie.org   (252) 332-4003    office@fbcahoskie.org 

W the 

indow 
——In Between—— 

Children’s Ministry Council 

Meeting 
Sunday, July 10th | 2:00 PM 

Committee members are: 

Jessica Brinkley J.C. Doughtie 

Elizabeth Davis Claire Harrell 

Anna Dawson Victoria Outlaw 

Vacation Bible School 
July 25-28 | 4:45 PM - 7:45 PM 

Age 3 through completed grade 4. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Registration 

Parents, please check your email to complete    

the online registration form. The form is also 

available on our Facebook page, and in the church 

office. 

 

Leadership Meeting 

Sunday, July 17 | 2:00 PM | Fellowship Hall 

All volunteers, except meal teams, are asked to 

attend. 

 

Decorating Day 

Sunday, July 24 | 2:00 PM | Fellowship Hall 

All volunteers are asked to help with set up and 

decorating. We welcome any FBCA folks who’d 

like to help. 

 

For more information, please contact Rev. Thomp-

son, (252) 395-0061; anita@fbcahoskie.org. 

Worshiping Together 
July 10, 2022 

11:00 AM 

Fifth Sunday after Pentecost 

God Hears 

Revelation 8:1-6 

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III 

No Adult Bible Study Lunch 
July 6, 2022 

Adult Bible Study Lunch will not 

be held on July 6, 2022. 

Thank You from 

Passport Participants 

The 2022 Passport Kids Camp children and chap-

erones offer our thanks to our church family for 

your prayers, snacks, donations, and notes of   

encouragement. We enjoyed 

four full days of learning about 

how our BIG God, invites us to 

have a BIG Faith, to nurture 

BIG Community, and to use 

our gifts in ways that will 

make a BIG Impact in our 

world for the sake of Christ. 

mailto:fbcahoskie@gate811.net


SERVING IN THE LOVE OF CHRIST 

 

July 3, 2022 

Weekly Need $ 9,143.50 

Weekly Offering $ 5,511.77 

Difference $ -3,631.73 

  

YTD Needs $ 246,874.50 

YTD Offerings $ 224,908.08 

YTD Difference $ -21,966.42 

  

Capital Campaign Offering $ 600.00 

Benevolence Offering $ 1,13500 

Global Missions Total $ 8,194.00 

Thank you for your generous gifts! 

Stewardship Statement  

Week of July 10 - 16, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Dr. Paul R. Gilliam III, 398-7321 

paulrgilliam@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Charles Hughes, 287-8403 

Scott Outlaw, 287-6721 

Childcare During Worship - July 10 

Babies: Nancy Cobbs & Joyce Leary 

Ages 1 & 2: Lyndsay Britt, Isabella & Leah Woodard 

Ages 3-5: Heather and William Alexander 

Ushers - July 10 

Carolyn Arrington, Alex Britton, Doug Cobbs 

Duck Harrell, Pike Harrington, Jane Hollingsworth; 

Balcony: Larry Freeman & Brad Hauser 

Sound System Operator - July 10 

Josh Brinkley 

Security Monitor - July 10 

Jack Britt 

Floral Offering - July 10 

Austine & Ernie Evans 

Home Delivered Meals - July 11 

Jack & Millie Britt 

Food Pantry - July 15 

Anita Thompson & Carroll Thompson 

Week of July 17 - 23, 2022 

Minister on Call  

Rev. Anita Thompson, 395-0061 

anita@fbcahoskie.org 

Deacons on Call 

Nancy Freeman, 287-9104 

Stuart Pierce, 398-7589 

Childcare During Worship - July 17 

Babies: Kari Pierce & Cheryl Slachta 

Ages 1 & 2: Jordan & Claire Harrell 

Ages 3-5: Avery & Harriet Byrum 

Ushers - July 17 

Kay Byrd, Sophia Byrd, Tim Frei, 

Frank Rose, Justice Zoch, Reagan Zoch; 

Balcony: Andy Woodard & Isabella Woodard 

Sound System Operator - July 17 

Brandon Zoch 

Security Monitor - July 17 

Brad Hauser 

Floral Offering - July 17 

Larry & Winnie Matthews 

Home Delivered Meals - July 18 

Susan Early 

Food Pantry - July 22 

Vicky Overman 

Church Leadership for  

2022-2023 Church Year 

The Nominating Committee has 

begun the good work of filling  

leadership roles and committees. 

You’re encouraged to prayerfully 

consider how you’d like to serve in 

the new church year which begins 

September 1, 2022. 

Christian Women’s Job Corps is in 

need of these gently used items: 

two twin mattresses and a full 

sized box spring. If you are able to 

assist, please contact Pat Byrd at 

(252) 209-4301. 

CWJC Needs 


